EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott — § &

From: Terri New <skatertl@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 11:58 AM

To: Plan =
Subject: Dollar General Store CROOK COUNTY

MAY 03 2024
To Whom It May Concern: PLANNING DEPT

I would like to go on record as opposing the proposed Dollar General Store on Juniper Canyon Rd.

I live off Juniper Canyon Rd and Davis Loop. The traffic up here and on Juniper Canyon Rd is already bad with wrecks
and speeding, and to add a commercial establishment in an area NOT zoned for such is not only bad judgement, it's
reckless.

We already have some areas where such an establishment could be built, and we have establishments that are trying to
survive. Why add something up here that would be better in town? Who is going to foot the bill for the added chaos on
Juniper Canyon Rd?

Why not opposed to business, there is a place for such a business, and it's not where they are proposiing. This area and
area surrounding the subject property, was built up by people like myself, that wanted a small acreage outside of

town. People bought and built thinking that they were out of town, country living.

I urge you to think carefully about approving this conditional permit as it's not just NOT the place for it.

Sincerely,

Terri New

6355 SE Glock St
Prineville, OR 97754
skaterti@yahoo.com

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



